
Communicable Disease Mitigation Rules for the 
Lodge/Chapter/Council 

 
For our Brothers/Companions planning attending the meetings: 
 
1. If you are sick or have symptoms of a communicable disease, 

and do not have a recent negative test; or if you have recently 
travelled to a location where communicable disease is 
prevalent (and do not have a negative test); or you have been 
recently exposed to someone who has a communicable 
disease; then please do not come to a physical meeting (as 
a Mason please be respectful of your other Masons and their 
health) 
 

2. It is recommended that you do not attend a physical meeting 
unless you have been fully vaccinated against the 
communicable disease (this is because you are more at risk of 
contracting the disease) 

 
3. Physical distancing is not required but where possible some 

measures should take place; wear a face covering if this makes 
you feel more comfortable; when working in close proximity to 
another member, both of you could wear masks; masks will be 
available at the meeting 

 

4. Wash your hands frequently and when not possible use hand 
sanitizers 

 

This Lodge/Chapter/Council does not require your physical 
presence at this time, that is the “Summons” are now a request to 
attend. 
 
By attending the meeting and signing the Porch Book you 
are acknowledging the above rules and hold harmless the 
organization and the building society if you do contract a 
communicable disease. 


